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The conference call was held and the following Motion made: 

Accept RO-539 as the second oil in the VIB effective 12/03/07. 

Made by: Bill Busher Second: Patrick Lai 

Passed: 8/0/0 

TMC will issue the updates. 

The only other item of business was concerning the Braze Plate heat exchangers, Bill passed along that 
Guy had checked and the number is the same from either vendor noted in the Sequence VIB Standard 
(D-6837).   

A copy of the attendance sheet is attached; members present have a check mark. 
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